
A Letter                            Chan Yi Kwan, Rachel    

                                                                                                                                           

19th December, 2011 

 

Dear Jimmy, 

 

 How are you getting on? How did you celebrate Christmas in 

Canada? 

 Before Christmas Day, my mother bought a big Christmas tree. 

We decorated the tree colorfully and beautifully. On Christmas Day, 

we went to Tsim Sha Tsui to watch the Christmas lights. We were 

excited. We also had a Christmas party at home. We prepared a lot of 

yummy food such as pudding, chicken wings, a big turkey, etc. We 

sang Christmas songs together. We enjoyed the party so much. We 

also exchanged presents. I was so lucky to get a big teddy bear. It was 

cute. 

 Please write soon. Take care! 

 

From, 

Rachel  


